O l‘e g On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

November 20, 2009

Jeffrey and Jennifer Norman
71 Troy Ct.
Siletz, Oregon 97380

Reference: Application S-72153, Permit S-52196

The assignment by proof from Benson L. Hogevoll to Jeffrey B. Norman has been recorded in
the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
98580 covering the recording fee of $75 is also enclosed.

Please review the permit to be familiar with the conditions and timelines contained in the permit.
These conditions and timelines will have to be met before a Certificate of Water Right can be
issued.

‘ Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 98580

cc: Watermaster 1
Benson L. Hogevoll
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
Hydrographics
File



